
 

 

 
 
October 23, 2017 
 
This morning I delivered greetings on behalf of the Burnaby Board of Education at the 

opening of a Curriculum Implementation Day of professional learning entirely focused 

on Aboriginal Education. And as I did, I reflected on my rich experience as part of the 

working group to build the District’s second Aboriginal Enhancement Agreement, 

entitled “Stronger Together.” It was signed in 2013 – and four years later, the Board can 

certainly see that highlights in Aboriginal Education have been bountiful.  

This year, on September 24


